
Satisfaction & Outcome Survey Information  

 

The Four County ADAMhs Board is currently providing you with a 

subsidy to assist in payment of your services here at Recovery Services 

of Northwest Ohio.    

The Board asks that you complete a survey to provide feedback 

regarding services received so that we may continue to provide quality 

care.    

When your input is requested, which is based on specific intervals of 

time (At a minimum of every 6 months and at your agency discharge), 

you will be provided a link to access through a smart phone, tablet, or 

personal computer.  This link will take you to a series of questions for 

you to navigate through.  

Your input is valuable and we appreciate your willingness to participate.  


